
             

 

 

• District 21's hybrid business meetings are well-attended with members actively 
participating in person and online.  

• Our "Spotlight on Service" topic for July was the 7th Tradition. Thank you to our 
Area Chair, Holly J, our Treasurer Sarah V and the Rocklin Fellowship GSR Mike L 
who talked about the value and purpose of our contributions at the Group, 
District and Area/beyond levels.  

• We continue to work on our District 21 Guidelines update, and members agreed 
on a policy of having appointed service position holders as voting members as 
long as there is a proportion of 2/3 GSRs as voting members (to be reviewed each 
Panel or as needed).  

• The draft A07 Spending Plan was distributed and GSRs asked to review and ask for 
input from their Groups.  

• Our Alternate Chair, Tom F, is heading up the planning for a D21 Service Assembly 
in the Fall. Our PICPC Chair and reps are actively meeting with community groups 
and providing resources.  

• We had a brief discussion about the District’s role in contributing to the Area 
Archives and we are seeking more information about this.  

• Members who participated in the Pacific Regional Forum shared their (very 
positive) experience. 
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